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Gold Corporation t/a The Perth Mint update - AUSTRAC notice dated 30 August 2022 

The Perth Mint received a notice from AUSTRAC on 30 August 2022 confirming it requires the appointment of 

an external auditor to examine compliance with applicable AML/CTF regulations.  

AUSTRAC orders audit of Gold Corporation’s compliance with financial crime laws | AUSTRAC). 

The Perth Mint has initiated the process of identifying an external auditor in line with AUSTRAC’s schedule.  

The Perth Mint supports AUSTRAC’s decision and will cooperate with the external auditor as part of its 

ongoing efforts to ensure our AML/CTF program is robust and appropriate.  

The appointment of the external auditor does not impact the operation ASX: PMGOLD. 

This announcement has been approved on behalf of Gold Corporation.  

For further information, please contact: 

Nick Foster 

General Counsel and Company Secretary  

+ 61 410 337829 

 

Rachael Cochrane 

Group Manager Corporate Affairs 

+ 61 447 868269 

Alternatively contact The Perth Mint's depository team at depository@perthmint.com 


